
	

	

	

	

	

Covid-19	Recreational,	Novice	&	Dance	Procedures	
Updated:	Dec	2020	

Upon	Arrival		

• Participants	are	required	to	be	dressed	ready	for	their	session,	we	ask	where	possible	that	bags	
and	coats	do	not	come	inside.	

• No	drinking	facilities	on	site,	please	bring	a	water	bottle	with	you	if	required.	If	your	child	comes	
without	a	water	bottle	and	requires	a	drink	we	will	issue	them	with	a	bottle	from	our	café	and	
bill	your	account.	

• All	personnel	entering	the	facility	must	wash	their	hands	with	soap	and	water	before	entry	using	
the	outside	basin.	

• Participants	can	queue	or	wait	in	cars	until	5	minutes	before	class,	when	they	may	enter		
• Parents	/	Guardians	can	wait	with	participants	outside	the	gym	but	must	be	wearing	a	face	

covering	if	doing	so.	
• Parents	/	Guardians	of	school	aged	children	will	not	be	allowed	inside	the	building	to	view	

sessions.	Access	inside	to	view	our	onsite	leotards	or	speak	with	our	administrators	can	be	
accommodated	once	your	child’s	class	has	entered.	You	will	need	to	wash	hands,	wear	a	face	
covering	and	have	temperature	checked	before	entry.			

• Upon	entry,	a	member	of	staff	will	guide	participants	on	where	to	sit	and	place	their	shoes	and	
water.	

	
During	Sessions	

• Participants	will	be	split	into	groups	and	lead	to	a	designated	warm	up	area	by	their	coach.		
• All	participants	entering	the	gymnasium	in	bare	feet,	will	walk	through	a	sanitizing	mat.	
• Participants	will	be	encouraged	to	socially	distance,	the	use	of	markers	on	the	floor	will	be	used	if	

needed	to	provide	a	visual	queue	for	children.	
• Each	group	will	get	the	opportunity	to	work	on	all	the	equipment	whilst	staying	within	their	

group,	upon	moving	equipment	all	participants	will	sanitize	their	hands.	
• Staff	members	will	wipe	down	all	high	touch	areas	between	groups	and	a	bigger	clean	down	of	all	

areas	with	anti-viral	cleaners,	including	toilets,	between	sessions.	
	
Toilets	

• Participants	are	encouraged	to	go	to	the	toilet	before	entering	the	facility.	
• Participants	requiring	the	toilet,	need	to	speak	to	a	member	of	staff	so	that	they	can	be	shown	to	

their	allocated	toilet.	
• Each	group’s	toilet	will	be	thoroughly	cleaned	between	sessions	and	access	to	anti-bacterial	

wipes	are	available.	
• Toilets	will	not	be	available	for	public	use.	

Departure	

• Any	Parents/	Guardians	arriving	for	pick	up	must	wear	a	face	covering	and	are	asked	to	wait	in	
the	garden	to	the	side	of	the	building.	

• Participants	will	need	to	dress	themselves	and	leave	through	the	side	door,	leaving	their	boxes	to	
be	cleaned	by	staff	members.	

• Participants	will	be	dismissed	individually	by	staff	once	the	person	collecting	them	has	arrived.	
• Please	leave	the	premises	as	quickly	as	possible	and	do	not	mingle	with	others	in	the	car	park.	


